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MEMORANDUM
FOR : ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
ATTN : Chiefs, Regional Enforcement Divisions
FROM : THE OIC-DIRECTOR
Environmental Law Enforcement and Protection Service (ELEPS)
SUBJECT : = NOTICE OF FORMER ELEPS PERSONNEL
DATE : APR 04 2022

Please be informed that the following personnel are no longer connected with this office:

a. Rogelio D. Demelletes, Jr., Senior Ecosystems Management Specialist, former
OIC-Chief, Environmental Law Enforcement Division (ELED) (as of 22 March 2022);
Rommel A. Del Rosario, Intelligence Officer (as of 29 March 2022);

Sappho Xy-Za D. Sapo, Technical Assistant (as of 25 March 2022);

Gemina Rae C. Mercado, Finance Officer (as of 1 January 2022);

Aaron M. Santiago, IT Specialist (as of I January 2022); and

Joshua Igie Boy F. Peralta, Office Support Staff (as of / January 2022).
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Any transactions done with them pertaining to ELEPS matters will not be honored.

For your information and record.

~

UEL N. SORIL

Copy furnished:
The Undersecretary, OUESWMLGUCAA



